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Friday 11 August 2023 
 

 

Teacher Only Day-Monday 28 August 

School will be closed on Monday 28 August for a teacher only day focussing 
on the curriculum refresh and the NZ Histories curriculum 

 

Term 3 Events 
15-21 August Life Education 
15 August  PTA, 7pm in the Hall 
17 August  Winter Sports Tournament for Year 5 and 6 
28 August  Board of Trustees, 7pm in the Office 
11-13 September Principal away 
18-22 September School Athletics will be held during this week 
20 September School photos 
22 September End of Term 3 
 
Life Education 
The team from Life Education will be on site from 15-21 August. Classes will 
attend two lessons will they are here. The topic focus will be Friendships, 
Feelings and Kindness. 
 
Winter Sports Tournament 
Our Year 5 and 6 children will participate in the Mid Canterbury Winter Sports 
Tournament next Thursday. We have teams entered in Football, Rugby, Netball 
and Hockey. We wish them all the best and a big thank you to our parents who 
have been coaching and signed up to be managers and referees on the day. 
Thank you because without your support we wouldn’t be able to take part. 
 



 

 

Traffic Survey 
The Board of Trustees reviewed data from the recent traffic survey and have 
placed a focus on the pedestrian crossing on Grahams Road. The next step  is 
to gather more specific information about the use of this crossing. 
 
Life Dance Academy Dance Champs 
Congratulations to our awesome Mega Crew who danced brilliantly and won 
the award for Best Choreography. Thank you to our parents who helped with 
costumes and face paint on the night and to Miss Gray and Miss Pringle for the 
encouragement and dance expertise to bring it all together. 
 

 

The Tinwald Twisters – Best 
Choreography Winners 2023! 

 
 



 

 

Wood Splitting 
The PTA would like to thank Chris and his brother-in-law for splitting up a large 
tree we had removed at school. This has gone to the PTA who will be raffling it 
off next year as firewood. 
 
Toilet Renovations 
The Room 3 and 4 toilets and cloak bay are over halfway to being completed. 
Thank you for your patience Rooms 3,4, and 5 as we get this first one done. 
The next toilet block to be renovated will be for Rooms 1 and 2. 
 
PTA News 
Extra PTA raffle tickets can be obtained from the office when you return your 
sold ones. Thank you to those who have sold all of their first lot of tickets. 
 
Cookie Time Fundraiser - We sold a total of 749 Buckets earning $3300 profit! 
And our top sellers were: 
  

Ø Zyrese Bravo - $1080 
Ø Charlotte Gosling - $936 
Ø Melinda Bosch - $894 
Ø Charlie King - $756 

 
These four awesome children all get a prize for their efforts – well done! 
Here are Zyrese, Charlotte and Melinda with their prize bucket of yummy 
cookie time biscuits.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 
  



 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 


